
To: City Council
From: Planning & Zoning Commission
Date: June 8, 2022
Subject: Sherman Street Partial Right of Way Vacation

Blue Cedar Residential Group has applied for the partial vacation of the Sherman Street right of
way.  The application is for the vacation of 28 feet of the right of way along the West ends of
Lots 5 & 6 in VanHoys Addition.

The Planning & Zoning Commission recommends approval of the Sherman Street right of way
partial vacation.

The Planning & Zoning Commission in attendance voted to recommend approval as follows:
Chris Livingston aye, Cathy Gilbert aye, Julie McBride aye, Mike Collier aye, Sara Carvalho aye,
CM Brian Bunch aye.


